
January 12, 2021 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza , C-1 Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400051, India 

The BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001, India 

Ref: Bharti Airtel Limited (BHARTIARTL/532454) 

Sub: Update on FDI approval 

Dear Sir/ Ma'am, 

Further to our intimation dated January 21 , 2020, we wish to inform you that in compliance 
of the FOi approval dated January 20, 2020 granted to the Company by the Department of 
Telecommunications, the Company has received approvals for its relevant downstream 
investments. Accordingly, the Company is initiating the process to revise its foreign 
investment limit, as notified to its depositories, to 100% with immediate effect. 

Kindly take the same on record . 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

~;:t::~ 
' Rohit Krishan Puri 

Dy. Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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